
Invite to LLR Community IAG Event – Tuesday 10 October2023 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
I am delighted to invite you to our first LLR Community Independent Advisory Group at the Guru 
Panth Prakash Gurdwara on Tuesday 10 October 2023 at 6:00pm – 8:00pm. This is the first event of 
its kind which will be held bi-annually going forward. 

I am really looking forward to hosting the first LLR Community IAG and will be joined by other 
speakers. 
 
Development is ongoing at a local and Force level to improve our engagement offer to our 
communities; ensuring that it reflects and meets expectations and is accessible to all of our 
communities across Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland. We recognise the need to improve trust 
and confidence and the vital role that IAGs have in this. 
 
The LLR Community IAG is intended to bring together valued community members allowing 
representatives across all communities to engage with, challenge and work with Leicestershire 
Police. Our communities have a key role in ensuring that we reflect their needs in all that we do, and 
we want people to hold us to account in this.  
 
During the LLR Community IAG there will be an update on our force, our strategic challenges, how 
we are looking forward to driving positive change and our delivery model to connect communities 
with their local NPA’s and the Force. 
 
We would really appreciate your involvement as we move forward and welcome your attendance at 
our LLR Community IAG.  
 
Confirm your attendance by Friday 1 September 2023, c/o: sarah.davison@leics.police.uk 
 
Please inform us of your access needs for the event and any dietary requirements.  
This information is confidential and will be used to assist us to meet your specific needs within 
available resources. Where necessary we will get in touch with you to further discuss your specific  
requirements.  
 
Guru Panth Prakash Gurdwara 
The Gurdwara is based in the heart of Leicester; a relaxed and friendly place to come and learn the 
Guru’s teachings. Every Sunday there is Kirtan and Katha (in both English and Punjabi), alongside 
several other activities such as setting up an organic garden.  
The Gurdwara opens their doors to all and respectfully ask those that attend to respect Sikh customs 
and refrain from any alcohol consumption or smoking on or around the premises, including the car 
park. 
 
Address: 19 Ashford Road, Leicester, LE2 6AA 
 
Warm regards, 
Rob Nixon QPM  
Chief Constable, Leicestershire Police 



 


